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Please join the members of the Greater Boston nanotechnology community for the 
MAY meeting of the Nano∴∴∴∴Technology & Business Forum for a discussion on the 
application and commercialization of nanobio-related technologies. 
�

Thursday, May 19, 2005 
6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Greenberg Traurig 
One International Place 

20th Floor 
Boston, MA 02110 

 
Speakers: 
 
Stephen P. McCarthy, Ph.D.. – University of Massachusetts Lowell, Center for Biodegradable 
Polymer Research 
Topic: Applications of Polysaccharide-based Nanoparticles 
 
Daniel Wolfe, Ph.D. – Vice President – Harris & Harris Group 
Topic: Tiny Tech and Nanobio Investments 
 
A networking reception will follow the presentations. 
 
To register for the Forum, please RSVP to Debbie Gifford at�giffordd@gtlaw.com.  
 
For more information about the Nano∴∴∴∴Technology and Business Forum, contact Chinh H. Pham at 
phamc@gtlaw.com or 617-310-6239.  
 
Our Forum partners: 
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